

16/08/2021

Dear members of the DAAB Community,

UPDATE: Resumption of DAAB Basketball delayed by Covid restrictions

The State Premier announced today the extension of the current lockdown restrictions which commenced on 5 August 2021 at 8 p.m. and new restrictions to apply from 11:59 p.m. today. These restrictions apply until 11.59 pm on 2 September 2021.

Accordingly, all DAAB basketball games and training are cancelled until the restrictions are eased to a level permitting participation in community sport.

There will be no DAAB basketball or training until 9 September 2021 at the earliest.

The date when we can resume the DAAB competition depends on when the relevant government authorities permit participation in community sport under what the DAAB Committee consider are safe and workable conditions.

Please do not attend Mullum Mullum stadium for any DAAB related activities until after the current restrictions are eased.

The DAAB committee appreciate your patience and understanding at this difficult time. We hope we can resume our basketball competition as soon as possible.

We will provide you with further updates on resumption and associated arrangements as they arise. We request that you not contact our competition manager in this regard in the meantime.

If you have any queries in relation to this letter, please email the Secretary at the email address daabcommittee@gmail.com.

Yours faithfully

Kevin O'Shaughnessy Secretary Doncaster All Abilities Basketball Inc.

Helpful Links:

DAAB website: https://www.daab.org.au/home

DAAB Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/doncasterallabilitiesbasketball

DAAB Thursday Winter 2021 fixture: https://www.playhq.com/basketball-victoria/org/doncaster-all-abilities-basketball/daab-thursday-winter-2021/b38e3c89

